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I strongly oppose this measure. I have been a concealed handgun permit holder for 

over 26 years. Crime is at an all time high, drug abuse all time high, record criminals 

released from jails, a governor who wants to let pedophiles and rapists off with a 

hand slap. I live in outer south east Portland and it’s getting worse. Police are spread 

to thin, stop restricting legal citizens rights to keep and bear arms for the defense of 

ourselves and the cities we live in. No restrictions. An armed society is a polite 

society. Thank you.  


